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COVID-19 is having a significant impact on physical activity and sport, including table tennis. We are keen to
find out what effect the implementation of restrictions continues to have on the table tennis community, as well
as establish what more can be done to support the return to play once restrictions are lifted.

This survey should take no longer than twelve minutes to complete and will remain open until midnight on
Sunday December 6.

At the end of the survey, you will be given the opportunity to enter into a prize draw to win one of three £50
Amazon vouchers!

Please note, all of your answers will be gathered on an anonymous basis (no responses will be attributed to you
as an individual), so please be as honest as possible.

If you are under the age of 18, please ensure you have a parent or guardian present while you complete this
survey.

Click here to take the survey
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